
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
      
      
 
 

            Herisau, 26.05.2023 
 
 
 
 
 

EU REACH - PFAS restriction proposal 
 

 
Dear Business Partners 
 
We are pleased to inform you about the delivery situation of our products. Despite worldwide 
challenges regarding supply chains due to the requirements in the current PFAS restriction dossiers, 
the supply of Metrohm products is secure for now. 
 
Metrohm is familiar with the “EU - REACH PFAS restriction proposal” of February 2023.  
We formed an internal Metrohm PFAS taskforce which monitors the current PFAS - restriction 
proposal and engages in the public consultation intensively. We are in close contact with the authority 
body and give evaluation support with our 80-year experience in developing and selling analytical 
instruments. If there are any alterations to regulations, we will adjust and update our procedures and 
products respectively.  
 
Metrohm undertakes to comply with the existing and upcoming regulatory requirements standards. 
Nobody can predict the further development of the possible upcoming PFAS restriction situation and 
its impact on future deliveries, but we strongly believe to have taken all possible precautions to prevent 
any supply chain interruptions. 
 
We hope to have been of service to you and remain with best regards. 

 
 
 
 

         
 
Dr. Andrea Wille 
EVP Head of Product Groups 
Metrohm International Headquarters 
 

Dr. Miriam Saba 
Vice President Quality Management & 
Regulatory Affairs  
Metrohm International Headquarters 
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